
 

 

Dear Families, 

This year we will be using Class Dojo in our 

classroom. This will be our classroom 

management tracker for the school year. Class 

Dojo is an amazing tool to encourage working 

together, responsibility, and being prepared. It 

is an easy way to instantly see your student’s behavior in class. 

Students will be rewarded points for displaying their awesome 

behavior. You will also be able to see the skills they need to work on.  

I would like all families to join our classroom community and sign up for 

Class Dojo! Once the school year begins, I will send an invite. You can 

then confirm and set up an account.  

It is very simple: 

Download the free mobile app for iOS and Android, and you can view 

from any computer at www.classdojo.com. For more information go to 

www.classdojo.com/LearnMore.  

Once you have joined our class you will be able to check your child’s 

progress anytime. You will also be able to send me private messages and 

checkout any pictures or classroom information that I post. 

 

Thank you for your support!  

 

http://www.classdojo.com/
http://www.classdojo.com/LearnMore

